
 

February 3, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Carl Holmes, Chairperson 

House Committee on Energy and Utilities 

Statehouse, Room 174-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Carl Holmes: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2588 by House Committee on Energy and Utilities 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2588 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2588 would allow water districts to issue and sell revenue bonds for the purpose of 

paying off any outstanding bonds or warrants, or any loans payable to KDHE or the United 

States Department of Agriculture. 

 

 The fiscal effect of the bill for the Kansas Department of Health and Environment would 

be negligible. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Aaron Dunkel, KDHE 

 Mark Heim, Agriculture  


